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BURBANK-GLENDALE-PASADENA AIRPORT AUTHORITY  

RESTARTS REPLACEMENT PASSENGER TERMINAL PROGRAM 
 
BURBANK, Calif., August 23, 2021 — The Burbank-Glendale-Pasadena Airport 
Authority Commission voted today to restart work on a Program Definition Manual and 
Design Builder procurement documents for the Replacement Passenger Terminal (RPT) 
Program, which was placed on hold in March of 2020 at the onset of the Covid-19 
pandemic. 
 
The RPT Program is a safety enhancement project consisting of four major 
components: 

• 14-Gate, 355,000 sq. ft. replacement terminal 
• Airside improvements (terminal apron, taxiway extensions) 
• Landside improvements (new access roadway, utilities, support facilities, 

parking structure) 
• Demolition of the existing terminal and short-term parking structure 

 
In 2016, Burbank voters approved Measure B, giving the Airport Authority the right to 
proceed with the RPT Program.  
 
More information on the RPT Program may be found at www.elevatebur.com.  
 
 

 

Hollywood Burbank Airport (BUR) is owned and operated by the Burbank-Glendale-
Pasadena Airport Authority, a joint powers agency created in 1977 between the Cities 
of Burbank, Glendale and Pasadena. More information can be found on the airport’s 
website, www.HollywoodBurbankAirport.com, and on the airport’s Facebook, Twitter, 
and Instagram feeds. 
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